
 Kentucky Road Riders 

Chapter G 
November 2023 

 “FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY, AND KNOWLEDGE” 

NEXT GET-TOGETHER:  Tuesday 11/7/23 — American Legion, Post 4, 8355 US-42, Florence, KY 

41042. Social gathering 6pm, bring your dinner and join us—Meeting at 7pm.  

The annual Chapter G October trip was to Nelsonville, Ohio out in the Hocking Hills area.  Here are pictures 
of their trip.  You can find more information on the trip in the Special Events & Ride Coordinators articles. 



SPONSOR BLOCK 

ASA'S NOVEMBER  

"Ronnie Boy", say it isn't so. Say what isn't so Asa?  That is the way I 

remember our conversation started more than once this time of year. 

"Tell me it cannot be November already”. 

For many November's in the past Asa would contact me. He and I 

would take our fall ride. together on a beautiful fall day. He would al-

ways be on the CB pointing out Mother Nature's beautiful colors as we 

rode throughout Boone and surrounding counties. The sight of tobac-

co hanging in the barns, the fields of corn still standing, no longer 

green, just waiting to be harvested. 

The Golden Rods and other foliage just waiting for that dreaded Win-

ter which too soon would be arriving. 

Asa would write an article each year about when he was a boy how he 

could not wait for summers to get here. Once school was out for that 

school year how he and his pals would spent hours and hours outside 

playing. Doing things that boys do. It seemed to him that the summers would go on forever, He soon 

learned that the older he got the shorter they seemed to be. 

Even though Asa is no longer with us, his beloved Gold Wing, which he called Skylark is. So today, a beauti-

ful Asa fall day, me and Skylark are going to ride through the countryside taking in the beautiful scenery as 

Asa and I did many Novembers in the past. I know I will miss the narratives of Asa's voice coming across the 

CB pointing out what Mother Nature has to offer. Many times we would stop along a high point in the road 

to take in the beauty of a valley below such as the valley encompassing the quaint little town of Sparta.  The 

top of Goldsvalley Road where you can look down and see Route 22 winding its way from Dry Ridge to Ow-

enton. A creek bed almost dry, with colorful leaves floating slowly by. A great place to snap one of hun-

dreds of pictures he loved to take. 

Rest Assured "Ole Friend" even though you can not be with me in body, you for sure will be in mind and 

spirit. 

 

                                                                                   Forever your friend 

 

                                                                                    "Ronnie Boy" 

           (Ron Harper) 
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This year is fading fast.  It’s hard to believe that 

we now find ourselves in November with the 

Holidays racing at us like snowballs in a snowball 

fight.  November is a time of reflecting on all the 

things that we are thankful for.  Time to count 

your blessings, multiply that by the number of 

people who have touched your life, and divide 

by the slices of pie you can eat on Thanksgiving 

Day.    The resulting quotient is an indicator of 

how thankful you should be.  The higher the 

number, the more you have been blessed in 

life… and the less weight you’ll gain over the 

Thanksgiving Holiday (remember you divided by 

pie slices).   

We live in a chaotic world where it is so easy to 

take what we have for granted.  I think back to 

when I was just a kid.  My family wasn’t mone-

tarily wealthy, but we were rich with love and 

caring.  My parents had three girls.  We lived in a 

two-bedroom house.  We had two dogs, a para-

keet, and one black and white television.  My 

Mother didn’t work back then, and my Father 

worked construction, so he normally spent the 

Winter months unemployed.  We didn’t go out 

to eat often, we walked to school, we played 

outside, and there was always government 

cheese and powdered milk somewhere in the 

kitchen.  The telephone hung on the wall and 

had a cord, and it was used by my parents, and 

ONLY by my parents.  Television had four chan-

nels, when you could get them, and there were 

very limited times when we were allowed to 

watch.  We showed respect for our parents, rel-

atives, teachers, and basically anyone and every-

one, and if we didn’t, we were made well aware 

of the fact that we should have.  Those were 

cryptic, simpler times, and we were very thank-

ful for everything that we had.   

Fast forward half a century and it’s like I now live 

on a different planet.  I still live a simple life, 

alone in a three-bedroom house, with two color 

televisions which have (as far as I can gather) an 

infinite number of things to watch.  I watch what 

I want, when I want, and I NEVER have to watch 

a commercial.  I carry my phone with me and 

can call, text, or email anyone about anything 

any time of the day or night.  And if I need to 

know anything …anything at all…I can Google it 

on my phone!!!  I eat what I want, when I want, 

and if I want to go out to eat, I do.  I traded the 

two dogs and the parakeet for a pet rock, so I 

can pack up and go wherever I please, whenever 

I choose.  When I go, I can take my truck (which 

by the way will answer my phone for me), or my 

motorcycle, or my trike, and if I’d like to take my 

camper and spend an overnight somewhere, I 

can do that too.  I’m not monetarily wealthy, but 

I am rich with friendship and love.  I’ve been 

blessed with great kids who now have great kids, 

and more friends than I ever dreamed of having 

as a child.  I’ve found true love, experienced sad-

ness, and loss, and have had and continue to 

have more fun than I ever thought possible.  As 

Thanksgiving approaches, I find myself thankful 

for everything that I have, everything I have ex-

perienced (the good and the bad, because even 

the bad makes us stronger), and for all of the 

wonderful people who have touched my life.   

I wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving, and hope 
that you take the time to figure out what you 
are thankful for.  Special thanks to all the Veter-
ans, and their families, for giving us the freedom 
that we have to enjoy life the way we choose to 
live it.  
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Well, riding season has come to an end for most folks. There are a few die-hards that ride all year, 

but I am not one of them.   

John and I finally took a ride on the trike! We went the Chilo’s Ice Cream bar, then traveled down to 

take the ferry across the river to Augusta.  We rode on Route 8, which I would advise everyone 

against, it was a rough ride.  But all in all it was a great Saturday afternoon.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOHN is officially Retired!  He has been enjoying his first month of retirement and looking forward to 

next riding season to hopefully ride more.  As a retirement present, a co-worker, drew the following 

picture and all his co-workers signed. This is a very accurate drawing...lol!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE: December 2nd   - G Christmas Party. It will be held at Kelly’s in Dry Ridge again. The 

Party is from 3-5:30pm, but we’ll also be able to stick around for the show that evening.  More info 

will be coming on this event.  We will be doing the dirty Santa exchange. Bring a gift of $20-$25, la-

dy for a lady, man for a man.  We will also be collecting toys (do not wrap).   

ALSO SAVE THE DATE: January 27th for the OPS MEETING.  This is opened 

to anyone.  See information on the State website and the registration form 

on page 16. 

Have a great November. Enjoy your Thanksgiving and if you are like Melissa 

and I, enjoy some Black Friday Shopping! 

 

https://www.kyroadriders.org/events-calendar/
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Hi Chapter G, 
 
Congratulations to our winners from the October 3rd Chapter Get Together!!  Pam Haines won the 
$10 “Membership” Draw this month.  Jack Redd won 1st place of $14, John Keiter won 2nd place of 
$8, and Mary Eicher won 3rd place of $6. 
 
Thank you to all who participated in the October Gathering.  
 
We want to thank Dean & Kim Hedger for always doing a great job selling 50/30/20 tickets at our 
meetings each month!  If it was not for Dean & Kim selling tickets and our wonderful members and 
guests purchasing our 50/30/20 tickets, we would not have the opportunity to do the fun events 
that we do each year. 
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Hello “G” Friends, 

Fall has arrived and the beautiful cooler weather and beautiful changing leaves have made it a won-

derful time of the year to ride through our Kentucky hills and valleys.  Never hesitate to invite riders 

of all types of motorcycles to join Chapter G and Wing’d Riders. 

Donita has put together a “business card” style to introduce a new person to Chapter G and Wing’d 

Riders – please feel free to pick them up from Donita – please give them one of our “business 

cards.”  

We are so lucky to have such great coordinators who work together to ensure that we have plenty 

of options for special events, dinner rides, Christmas party and overnight weekend rides – please 

join us!! 

Please contact us if any of your contact information has changed—we do not want you to miss any-

thing.  Also, if we are missing your birthday or wedding anniversary dates, please let us know so 

you can be recognized—we will ensure the information is passed on to Rena Hobbs.  If you have 

any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 jerryandluanne@gmail.com 
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It is November already and the start of the Holiday Season. But first, we recognize our Military 

Veterans this month. Thanks to all who have served to protect our country. Later in the month, 

we all should give thanks for all our families and friends.  

 

If you are storing your motorcycle for the winter, please record your ending odometer reading and 

forward it to me. Also, send your and your co-rider’s guess for total Chapter mileage for the year. 

The deadline to submit data is 11:59 P.M., Sunday, January 7, 2024. You may email the information 

to me at awards@chapterg.org or give it to me at a meeting. 

Names: 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Ending Mileage: 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

SWAG guess – Rider: ____________________________________________________ 

SWAG guess – Co-Rider: _________________________________________________ 

 

If you have switched to a Bluetooth helmet and have any “PAL” or “PB” cords you no longer need, 

would you please contact me. Sierra Electronics does not carry them anymore. 

about:blank
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Hello everyone.  I would like to thank all our veterans for keeping this great country safe and free 
so we can enjoy riding how, where and when we want.  

 

A thought to ponder for this month: 

 

Your mind is the garden. 

Your thoughts are the seeds. 

You can grow flowers or 

you can grow weeds! 

  

What are you choosing to grow today? 

 

For me, Fall is full of activities and events.  It seems there are hundreds of festivals and harvest 
gatherings every weekend until Thanksgiving.  If work was not so crazy-busy for me, I might be 
able to enjoy some of them.  I was fortunate enough to be granted two days off last month and 
took the opportunity to take a short ride to the Virginia Rally in Roanoke.  Planning for that trip 
took most of my free time for October, but it did give me a chance to get some fresh air and near-
ly 1200 miles to ponder my next article.  

 

On our way home from the Rally on Sunday, in a small West Virginia town where we decided a 
local Italian restaurant looked like a good option for lunch, we were suddenly reminded that edu-
cation can happen at any time in any place.  It is often written that to stay alive while riding a mo-
torcycle, it is important to be vigilant to see the dangers around you, to anticipate where dangers 
you cannot see may appear, and to ride in a manner that permits you to be seen by other motor-
ists and road users.  I believe we were doing exactly that when, immediately after parking in the 
restaurant lot, we were greeted by the local Deputy Sheriff.  He was very eager to explain to us 
the rules associated with the red octagon signs we had just rolled past, and how these rules are 
for our own safety and for the safety of others.  When he was finished with his educational lec-
ture, we thanked him for sharing his knowledge and promised to practice safe riding henceforth. 

That’s all for this month.  Please stay safe, remember an educational moment can happen any 
time, and for those who participate, have a happy Thanksgiving.   
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We closed the camping season out at the KOA South Louisville in October.  The weather was chilly and 
some misty rain but the campfire and friendships made the weekend warm with G love and fun.  A 
new game has been introduced, Happy Salmon!  No skills required, just a sense of fun, a bit of move-
ment and a voice with intention!  I'm sure this game will be coming to an event near you soon. 
 
The 2024 G campout has been scheduled for September 13-15.  The majority of campers are in the 
first loop, starting with campsite #4.  Some campers go out on Thursday night.  Make your reserva-
tions now to join in on the fun. 
 
Have some camping suggestions?  Send them our way for 2024 so we can get them on the calendar. 

 

SO
C

IA
L 

SE
C

R
ET

A
R

Y
 

Chapter G would like to wish a very Happy Birthday and a Happy Anniversary to our members who 

are celebrating in the month of November. If you have a birthday or anniversary in November that I 

have missed, please contact me so I can update my roster. 

 11/12 Angie Poat 

         Steve Holder 

 11/14 Ray Conrad 

 11/15 Ron Harper    

 11/17 Jackie Hartke  11/3/86 Jeanne & Glen Fein 

 11/18  Darlene Heil  11/26/88 Tom & Janice Reilly 

        11/22  Kathy Conrad 

                                             11/28  Stephen Poat  

             

If you have any information, for anyone who is sick or passed away that needs to be forwarded to our 

Chapter G family, please contact me at: social@chapterg.org or call me at 

(859) 534-1018. social@chapterg.org 
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Our Special Events trip was held the weekend of October 19th through the 22nd. We planned a trip 

to Hocking Hills, Ohio for the fall foliage.  We weren’t disappointed. The colors were in peak 

bloom and the tree covered hills were ablaze with orange, yellows, reds and greens. It was spec-

tacular.  The weather was a little cool and overcast but it didn’t stop us from doing what we 

planned, other than riding motorcycles.  

  

We stayed at The Lodge at Hocking Hills College. The College serves over 60 majors and their stu-

dents learn hands on with their instructors as their supervisors. The Lodge is run by the Hospitality 

Department. The students are the desk personnel, the housekeepers and the bartenders. The stu-

dents also built most of the furniture found in the rooms, and it is amazing.  I don’t think I ever 

stayed in a cleaner hotel/motel/lodge ever.  They were very accommodating to us, allowing our 

use of the boardroom for our nightly get-togethers.  The problems of the world were solved over 

some snacks and camaraderie. Leslie and Steve had picked some amazing restaurants for us to try 

with one being run by the students of Hocking College.  

  

We have some ideas for Special Events for next year, and I hope you all take advantage of them. 

And if you have some ideas of what you would like to do, please reach out to me or Chris Davis. 

One hour a month doesn’t let you get to know your fellow riders, and these trips bring us all to-

gether, in a casual setting, so you can get to know more about each other. So, I encourage you to 

join in when you can. 

 

The Christmas Party is our next big event so please get signed up as soon as possible. It is Decem-

ber 2nd at Kellie’s Homestead in Dry Ridge. Dinner and a show. Details are on the website, and I will 

be collecting money at the gathering. 

  

Thanksgiving is this month where we acknowledge how grateful we are for our family and friends. 

Please have a wonderful celebration of good food, great desserts and precious time with your 

families and friends. I know I am grateful for all of you. 
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Mother Nature truly put on a spectacular array of fall colors for the October trip to Nelsonville, 
Ohio out in the Hocking Hills area.  
 
Most people opted to make their own way to Nelsonville, with a few of us getting lost (actually 
taking an unplanned side trip to Iron Pony Motorsports. If you haven’t been, it’s the superstore of 
all things motorcycle! Not an inexpensive side trip, but we got some good bargains and some gear 
for next year. 
 
The Lodge at Hocking College was very welcoming, and the rooms were just as pictured when I 
initially found their website. The students in the forestry and woodworking programs did an amaz-
ing job on the furniture. It was so nice to stay somewhere that didn’t look like every other hotel 
room.  
 
Dinner at the Rhapsody Restaurant, in the downtown History Public Square which is run by the 
college students in the Culinary Arts program was absolutely delicious. The building was once a 
five and dime store and had some beautiful brick work and an old bar that had supposedly been 
won in a poker game in the 1940’s.  
 
The ride out on some of the Windy 9 roads was beautiful…curvy, hilly and full of fall color. Our 
goal was to see the Big Muskie Bucket that had been built on site over a 2-year period in the mid 
1960’s to dig coal. Only the bucket remains, and that is massive. It was hard to imagine the size of 
the machine itself (22 stories tall) that powered the bucket, which could hold a volume equivalent 
to that of a 12-car garage. It was dismantled in 1991 due to the cost of operation. We were all 
pleased to learn that the area has been turned into a conservation area with re-forestation 
efforts! 
 
We found a great little Diner in a small town nearby to stop for lunch and then headed back to 
town for our dinner at the Hocking Hills Country Club. Food again was delicious, and our table 
looked out on the golf course with some pretty fall color.  
 
The next day found some of us shopping, and some of us doing some more sight-seeing, and then 
a scenic train ride on the Hocking Valley Scenic Railway, with a stop at the Pioneer Village on the 
college campus, before our last dinner at Old Dutch.  
 
Evenings as usual, found us gathering for some adult beverages and lots of lively conversation, 
good laughs and some pretty late bedtimes (thanks, Stephen Poat)!   
 
A special thanks to all who came out to ride with us. It’s YOU that make the trip! 
 
 Steve & Lesley 
“No Road is Too Long if You Have Good Company!” 
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November 2023 
• 1st— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks,  Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 4th — Lunch Ride /Dinner Ride 5pm — Luna’s Bar and 

Grill—8660 Bankers St., Florence, KY 41042 

• 7th— Chapter Get-together Gathering—American 

Legion Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Social Gathering 

6pm , bring your dinner and join us, Meeting at 7pm 

• 8th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks,  Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 15th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 22nd— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 28th — Coordinators Meeting—Luna’s Florence. Eat at 

6pm.  

• 29th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo. 

December 2023 
• 2nd — Christmas Party—3-5:30 pm—Kelly’s Home-

stead in Dry Ridge.  There will be a show after the par-

ty. $25 for members/ $30 for non-members. More 

info on our website. 

• 5th — Chapter Get-together Gathering—American 

Legion Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Social Gathering 

6pm , bring your dinner and join us. Bring 3—5 White 

Elephant gifts, wrapped, as we will be doing Bingo 

again this year.  

• 6th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come early 

to eat before Bingo! 

• 13th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 20th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 27th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo 

January 2024 
• 1st—New Year’s Day Breakfast 9am—Cracker Barrel 

Dry Ridge. Join us for our annual New Year’s Day 

breakfast.  

• 3rd— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 9h — Chapter Get-together Gathering—American 

Legion Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Social Gathering 

6pm , bring your dinner and join us, Meeting at 7pm 

• 10th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 13th — Lunch Ride /Dinner Ride— TBD 

• 17th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 24th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 27th—OPS Meeting — 8:30am—Burlington Historical 

Courthouse, 2988 Washington St., Burlington, KY.  

• 30th — Coordinators Meeting—Luna’s Florence. Eat at 

6pm.  

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE: JANUARY 27, 2024 

OPS MEETING 

https://chapterg.org/christmas-party/
http://chapterg.org/ride-schedule/
mailto:ridecoordinator@chapterg.org
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The Traveling Plaque promotes  visitation between chapters. Each chapter has a chance to 

capture the plaque by attending the chapter meeting of the chapter who currently holds the 

plaque.  Points are given at each meeting that your chapter attends. At the end of the year, at 

the KY Blast, the chapter with the most points, is awarded the plaque.  

Check on KY District site for updated information on meetings. 

Chapter A currently has the plaque and will have it available at their meeting on Nov 11th.   
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Chapter A—Louisville 

Meets the 2nd Saturday 
Roosters, 10430 Shelbyville Road #7 
Louisville, KY 40065 
Eat at 11:00 am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter C—Lexington 

Meets the 3rd Saturday 
Roosters, 2640 Richmond Rd. 
Lexington, KY 40509 
Eat at 11:00am—Meet at 12:00pm 
 

 

Chapter G — Northern KY 

Meets 1st Tuesday 
American Legion Post 4 
8385 US Hwy 42 
Florence, KY 41042 
6:00pm Bring  your own dinner to eat and socialize—Meet 
at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter K—Henderson 

Meets 3rd Sunday 
Golden Corral 
1320 N Green St. 
Henderson, KY 42420 
Eat at 12:00pm—Meet 1:00PM (CT) 

 

Chapter S — Elizabethtown 

Meets 1st or 2nd Sunday (check State Calendar) 
Shoney’s 
1046 Executive Dr. 
Elizabethtown, KY 42701 
Eat at 4:00pm—Meet at 5:00pm 

 

Chapter T — Paintsville 

Meets 3rd Saturday  
Giovanni’s Pizza 
261 Court St., 
Paintsville, KY 
Eat at 5:00pm—Meet at 6:00pm 

 

Chapter Y—Mayfield 

Meets 1st Thursday 
Majestic Family Restaurant 
700 S 6th St 
Mayfield, KY 42066 
Eat at 6:00pm—Meet 7:00 (CT) 

https://www.gwrraky.com/our-chapters/
https://chaptera.org/
http://www.kybluegrasswings.org/
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2735458413238794
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213677512002198
https://www.kyroadriders.org/events-calendar/
https://www.facebook.com/Gwrra-Chapter-KY-T-Big-Sandy-Wings-128027183940433
https://yducks.webs.com/
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 If you have item (s) for sale, that you would like to include in the newsletter, please send me a pic-

ture, price and info.  

 

We continue to  acknowledge a “G” member each month in the newsletter in the Spotlight.  This 

acknowledgement can be about a recent accomplishment, graduation, course completed, etc.  

Please send the information and be sure to include pictures. Any article and pictures need to be 

sent by the 20th of the month.   

 

This newsletter is published to keep our members informed about Chapter G.  If there is anything 

you wish to see in the newsletter, that is currently not appearing, please let me know and we will 

take it into consideration.   

 

Get your recipes ready!  We will publish a few recipes each month.  October, November 

and December please share your favorite holiday dish, dessert, appetizer or drink. The holidays are 

just around the corner. 

 

2023 sponsor article topic is —Share your Recommendations.  Share a podcast you recently lis-

tened to, a good book, movie, tv or streaming series.  Let’s see what everyone is binging on. 
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Click here for the latest updates released from John Lazzeroni, Wing’d Rider President.   

Not a member? Join online here! 

Want to purchase Wing’d Apparel?  Click here to visit their website. They have hats, shirts, pins and patches. 

 

They have both 4” and 10” patches for Charter Member and Elite Member 

https://wingdrider.com/wingd-rider-update-presidents-message-8/
https://wingdrider.com/memberships/
https://wingdrider.com/shop/
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Looking for a Road Course, you can sign-up on their website. Here’s the link. 
 
Be sure to check out their website for updated information. 
RPM Academy 
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OPS Meeting—January 27, 

2024—8:30am—It is time to 

start planning in 2024 and the 

best way to start is with the Ken-

tucky Road Riders Ops meeting 

on January 27th.  Everyone is 

welcome to attend and partici-

pate.  The meeting will be held 

at the Burlington Historic Court-

house in Burlington, KY.   

Later that night we will be 

hosting the KRR Prom....the 

prom you went to or you wish 

you would have went to.  The 

50's, 60's, 70's, 80's and 90's will 

be represented.  We are going to 

dance the night away, and have 

dinner catered by Olive Gar-

den.  Don't miss out on the fun 

with your friends from around 

the state and dancing with your 

sweetheart.  You just may have 

more fun than you did in high 

school! 

Prom registration form is on 

page 16 and on State website 

Ride-In—May 31st—June 1st— 

Hosted by Chapter K. More info 

to come. 

Hampton: https://
www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-

event/wing-d-riders-ky-blast/ 

Holiday: https://

www.hiexpress.com/redirect?

path=hd&brandCode=EX&locale

Code=en&regionCode=1&hotelC

ode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505

&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite

=true  

Medic First Aid Training — Sun-

day, November 19th  — 1:30—

5PM.  — Main Library in Burling-

ton.  Please contact Leah if you 

are interested.  

 

 

 

 

https://rpm-academy.square.site/
https://rpmacademy.net/
https://www.kyroadriders.org/events-calendar/
https://www.kyroadriders.org/events-calendar/
https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/wing-d-riders-ky-blast/
https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/wing-d-riders-ky-blast/
https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/wing-d-riders-ky-blast/
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://rpmacademy.net/
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Wind Wings (Lower) 

For any Gold Wing 2001-2010 

Windwings.net price: $109.00. 

Keiter price: $40! 

Contact John Keiter: 859-640-2704 

Email: jbkeiter@gmail.com 

2pc Belly Pan 

For any Gold Wing gl1800 

Wingstuff.com price: $44.99. 

Keiter price: $25! 

Contact John Keiter: 859-640-2704 

Email: jbkeiter@gmail.com 
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1993 Honda Goldwing 

New Tires, new brakes. 

Price: $4,500 or best offer 

Contact : 859-537-0974 
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You can find us on the web at:  

chapterg.org 

Be sure to join our Facebook group. 

KY-G Northern Kentucky Chapter G 

http://chapterg.org/
https://www.facebook.com/chapterg
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